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6.3 FIELD TRIPS  

Vanguard Academy may provide enrichment experiences through field trips. The school uniform will be 
worn on field trips unless other instructions are given. As permitted by law, parents may be asked for 
voluntary donations to fund entrance fees or bus transportation, if applicable. No child will be denied 
participation in a field trip in the event that if the family is not able to make a donation. When 
participating in school sponsored trips, students are expected to obey all Vanguard Academy rules and 
exhibit appropriate behavior. Students may be denied field trip privileges for misbehavior and/or 
delinquent assignments. Vanguard Academy has established bus safety and etiquette rules, which will 
be reviewed with students annually. Students who disobey these rules will be subject to established 
school discipline policies, including the potential loss of bus riding privileges. An annual permission slip 
will be sent home at the beginning of the school year addressing field trips, and must be completed, 
signed, and returned to school before a student may participate on the trip. Phone permission is not 
generally sufficient and may not be accepted. 
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